
Senators, Riley, Girod, Dembrow, Hass & Olsen, 
 
I understand previously scheduled work sessions for the above mentioned bills were cancelled.  I would, 
therefore, like to resubmit my comments for the record as follows: 

SB 585:  I Support the establishment of a “Responsible Cannabis Retailer Program,” that 
would allow the Oregon Liquor Control Commission to assist marijuana retailers to maintain 
compliance of necessary cannabis laws and rules.   

establishment of a “Responsible Cannabis Retailer Program” to assist marijuana retailers in 
maintaining compliance with cannabis laws and rules.   

SB 365:  I Oppose prohibiting local governments from having the right to impose “System 
Development Charges” on projects related to the production, processing or retailing of 
marijuana items.   

SB 218:  I Support the Oregon Liquor Control Commission being able to refuse to issue 
marijuana production licenses based on market demand and other relevant factors.  Oregon 
already produces far more marijuana product than can be consumed.  The State Attorney 
Billy Williams has testified to this fact and called for controls to be put in place.   

Thank you for your attention. 
 
Paula Hawes 

 

 


